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Ocala, FL 34471
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
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Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

*  Knights of Columbus and its partners, Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors and Knights of 
Columbus Charitable Fund, are entities that each provide separate and distinct products and 
services. Financial retirement planning, life and disability income insurance, and personal 
philanthropy entail certain risks. Learn more at kofc.org/liveyourfaith
1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

Are your finances  
aligned with your faith?
Contact me today  
to learn more.

Thomas Spinelli
Your faith-based advisor and
resource for financial retirement
planning, life and disability income
insurance and charitable giving.

352-895-8586
Thomas.Spinelli@kofc.org
The Spinelli Agency
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3207
 Father William Burns x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

August 10, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
AAUUGGUUSSTT  1100,,  22002255  ~~  NNIINNEETTEEEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Am I waiting for the “right” time to become a good steward? Do I plan to share my time and talents 

“later?” Today’s Gospel warns those who are procrastinating about stewardship to be prepared—”at an 
hour you do not expect, the Son of Man will come.” 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 Ministry of the Week 

Religious Education 
This ministry exists to educate children                               

kindergarten through eighth grade in the                      
fundamentals of the Catholic faith and traditions 

of the church.   

Ana Vanegas   352.629.8092                              
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
AAUUGGUUSSTT  1100,,  22002255  ~~  NNIINNEETTEEEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
TThhoommaass  &&  EErriinn  BBuussss  

Thomas and Erin were spotted working so 
hard at the gazebo where the Virgin Mary 
is located removing old dirt, putting new 
soil down as well as mulch and different 

kinds of flowers including roses. What a big 
transformation! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s Gospel reading, Jesus concludes his teaching about those who are “faithful and prudent 
stewards” with that classic stewardship teaching: “Much will be required of the person entrusted with 
much, and still more will be demanded of the person entrusted with more.” Christian stewards                     
recognize that God is the ultimate source of their gifts, talents, resources and aptitudes, and that God 
wants them to use these varied gifts in his service. This week might be a good time to reflect on our 
God-given gifts. Are we using those gifts to serve the Lord? If Christ came back to us unexpectedly              
tomorrow, would we be able to give a full accounting of how we have exercised stewardship over 
these gifts? 

 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Hilda Nin Oviedo de Sanabia 

Patricia Eatman 

Santa Salva 

Maribel Santiago, Olivia Moore, David Moore, 
Leila Moore, Emmanuel Lowery, Elijah Geen 

Aaron, Ashley & Mason Martinez 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Amelia Jean Bairstow 

 

         2025-2026 Classes 

Registration is now open for the coming 
year which begins on August 17th.  

Forms are available at the back of the  
church on weekends or from the parish  

office during the week. They can                
also be  

requested by email from  
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

Registration ends August 12th, 2025 

Whether you are just beginning your stewardship journey or have been living a stewardship way of life 
for years, today’s readings invite us to ask ourselves an important question. 
 
The question is this: “What do you treasure?” Of course, we all know the “right” answer: we treasure our 
faith, our family, and our friendships. But Jesus tells us in the Gospel passage from Luke how we can 
discover the real answer to this question. He says, “For where your treasure is, there also will your heart 
be.”  
 
To discern what we really treasure, we need to do a check on our hearts. We can each ask ourselves, 
“Where do I spend the majority of my energy? Where do I find my thoughts dwelling? How do I choose 
to spend my time when I find myself with a few spare                        
moments? What do my spending habits reveal about my what 
is important to me? 
 
As Christian stewards, we are called to live our lives in grateful 
response to all that God has given us. Do I recognize and 
treasure these gifts? 

Are you a new Blessed Trinity parishioner? 

A new school family? 

We invite you to learn more about the 

Stewardship Way of Life 

at our annual Welcome Luncheon: 

Sunday, August 24, 2025, in English, 

immediately following 11am Mass 

in the King of Kings Building. 

So please, mark your calendars and 

plan to join us! We hope that by 

giving everyone ample notice, more 

families will be able to attend. 

RSVP is required! 

           To RSVP, email slanier@blessedtrinity.org 

or call 352-629- 8092 and ask for Sue. 

(Note that a Spanish-language brunch 

is scheduled for September – watch 

for details in a couple of weeks!) 

WELCOME BACK TO THE GIFT SHOP 
Thank you for your patience during our inventory in 

July! 

We’re re-opened with new organization and new 
products coming in! 

Check us out before Saturday evening Masses, after 
Sunday morning Masses and the 2nd and 4th 

Wednesdays 3:30-5:30pm (Aug 13 & 27) 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

JJeerr  3388::44  --66,,  88--1100  

HHeebb  1122::11--44

LLkk  1122::4499--5533  

AAuugguusstt    99  //  1100::        In memory of Dorothy Hurley                              
      by Jane Hurley 

AAuugguusstt    1166  //  1177::   In memory of Kevin Duris               
      by Colleen Duris 

 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more                                                         
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

 

 

 

Sunday, August 10th—No Life Night but join us for 
5:00pm Mass with your families and have a great 
first day of school tomorrow! 

Sunday, August 17th— Life Teen is kicking the 
school year off in big ways! Join us for Life Teen 
Mass at 5pm, and then Life Night from 6:00-8:00pm 
at the King of Kings building. Free dinner, games, 
prizes, and a powerful message to state the school 
year off right.  

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 

The majority of small family farmers in Africa, Asia, 
Palestine, and South America producing coffee, 
tea, cocoa, and olive oil are living in poverty.  They 
don’t have the money or the means necessary to 
transport their crop to their local market.  They 
must rely on local middlemen to buy their crops 
from them.  Forced to sell at rock bottom prices 
with no means of income, they get stuck in a cycle 
of dependency that becomes impossible to break.  
FAIR TRADE breaks this dependency by purchasing 
their products directly through farmer                              
cooperatives eliminating the local middlemen, and 
exporters.  This guarantees the farmers a fair 
profit.  We are selling FAIR TRADE coffee, tea,                 
cocoa and olive oil this weekend.  Please help 
these farmers, their families, and their employees 
by purchasing these products.  Thank you. 

Collection for the Church in Latin America 

This weekend we take up the Collection for the 
Church in Latin America! Many people in Latin 
America and the Caribbean lack access to church 
programs and ministries because of a rising                
secular culture, rugged rural terrain, and a     
shortage of ministers. Your generosity enables 
our brothers and sisters in Latin America and the 
Caribbean to share in the life of the church and 
grow closer to Christ. Please be generous in the 
special collection! 

SLIDE OPERATORS              
NEEDED! 

For all weekend masses! It’s 
easy & appreciated! 

Especially Saturday 4pm &            
Sunday 11am! 

 
Email: crabe@blessedtrinity.org 
Phone: 352-629-8092 ext.3202 

Good Stewards Avoid “Compassion Fatigue” 

One of the spiritual maladies Christians face today is “compassion fatigue.” The media inundates us with             
details of disasters, natural and made, far and wide. We can’t turn on the television without being                   
assailed by news stores of another event that cries to us for help, and our mailboxes are full of pleas 
from worthy charities.  

We try to give out of a sense of compassion, but the needs of the world overwhelm us. Generous givers                 
become “fatigued” and grow weary. We can’t respond to all the problems and crises in the world, can 
we? 

Of course we can’t respond to the cries of a suffering world with our comparatively meager resources. If 
we try to respond to every crisis, to say “yes” to very loud or consistent pleas for help, it is no surprise 
that we feel tired and discouraged.  

Good stewards understand that, though Christ calls them to embrace a needy world with compassion, 
they cannot solve the world’s problems themselves and that a balance must be struck in their spiritual 
lives.  Christian stewards prayerfully discern how they are able to respond to the needs of the world. 
They budget their time and resources so that their response can be generous but focused, sacrificial but 
not overwhelming. They begin with a prayerful commitment to their immediate family of faith.  

Being generous to one’s faith community can go a long way toward meeting the needs of others. The                     
decision to give is made prudentially and without guilt. For others, a well thought-out approach to                          
supporting other charitable causes can be part of their stewardship planning as well. But for Chrisian                     
stewards the giving does not stop there. Good stewards realize that the greatest gift they can give is the 
gift of prayer. Compassion, in its Latin roots, means “suffering with,” and through prayer we can be 
drawn powerfully into solidarity with those who suffer.  

The Parable of the Good Samaritan in the Gospel of St. Luke is often seen as Jesus’ example of                                   
compassionate giving. The Samaritan saw the man near death lying at the side off the road not just with 
his eyes, but with a compassionate heart. It is the kind of compassionate heart good stewards seek to 
cultivate within themselves through prayer, planning and focused generosity; ready to respond. 

Here at Blessed Trinity, we have a major ministry to the local poor primarily through Brother’s Keeper 
but also some special requests that come in through our office. We have, as a parish, major outreach to 
poor countries—especially Haiti, Dominic Republic, Honduras, Bogue, Belize and our sister parish,                     
Nalweyo, Uganda. In all of those we succeed in giving 100% of our donations to the poor we are                     
serving—not 80% or 60% or down to 20% or 0%. Personally, I do not give to causes presented on TV                
because it has been proven over and over again that a very large % of the donations goes to advertising, 
salaries, office expenses, etc. The two that come out the best are CRS and Food for the Poor. About 80% 
of your donation goes to the poor.  But, if you want the poor to get 100%, we as a parish, so far, have 
succeeded in giving your donations to the cause you have specified. 

Oh—also—it is good to be back. 

Fr. Pat  
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Monday, Aug 11 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Sonia Ballesteros  † 

Tuesday, Aug 12 7:10am      Jerry Holland, Sr.  †
   5:30pm      Mary Louise                     
           Kirchner  †   

Wed, Aug 13  7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D                                  
   5:30pm      Peter                        
           Warmenhover  † 

Thursday, Aug 14 7:10am       Kevin Thompson  †                       
   5:30pm       Robert Simpson  † 

Friday, Aug 15  7:10am       Helen & Fred  
           Wisneski  † 
   8:15am       Guillarmo Tovar            
           Vivas †                                        
   10:00am    Lilia Cruz  †                              
   12:10pm    Fr. Michael              
           O’Keeffe †                             
   5:30pm      Elvira & Carlos                
           Alberto Vargas † 

Saturday, Aug 16 8:00am      Homer Rothfusz  †                  
   4:00pm      Omar Vargas  †                  
   6:00pm      Carmen Collazo  †  

 Sunday, Aug 17 7:10am      Edward J. Mohr  † 
   8:45am      Omar Vargas  † 
   11:00am    Carmen Tovar Diaz †
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Kenneth Todd  † 

 

Please pray for all those who have recently passed away.  

  

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

MMrr..  AAuuttoo  IInnssuurraannccee                                               
352.351.4121                                                        

Fax 352.351.5672 

MMuusslleehh  LLaaww  FFiirrmm                                                                                                        
ocalalawyer.com                                                       
352.732.0600                                    

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Wednesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am  
Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays: 1:00am      

Fridays: 6:00pm - 7:00pm    
Saturdays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm                             

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. 
What we need is for every parish to 
come before Jesus in the Blessed                  
Sacrament in holy hours of prayer.”  - 
St. Mother Teresa 

 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                AAuugguusstt  33,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            429      $  23,709.61       Year to date collection:  $ 412,332.78            
Electronic Offering Total:      399              $  37,213.38 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,157.00                    Year to date budget:       $ 428,955.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   0.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($16,622.22)                                     
Non Sunday:             67                 $   33,017.00                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   96,096.99                                                                                  
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  85,791.00                                                                                       
Difference                       $10,305.99          

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

Essay Contest 
Marion Council 5960 Knights of Columbus                 
invites all high school aged members of 
Blessed Trinity Parish to participate in our 
2025 Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest.                   
Students must submit an essay of between 
500 and 750 words on the following theme: 

Out of the 267 popes that have led the                 
Catholic church, who are your three favorites 

and why? 

Cash prizes will be awarded to the top essay at 
each grade level, and the winning essays will 
be submitted to the district level competition 
for consideration. Entry forms with directions 
will be available at Life Teen meetings or at 
the parish office during the week from Lydia 
Ross. Essays are due September 30th and 
strict adherence to the directions is required.  

Questions can be directed to contest chairman 
Paul Soucy at 352.425.6170. 

Help Us Grow Our 
Mission –                

We’re Hiring! 

Are you passionate 
about  serving others 
and skilled in fundraising? 
Brother’s Keeper is seeking a Part-Time 
Head of Development &                       
Fundraising to lead our donor                            
engagement, fundraising efforts, and 
mission advancement. 

Flexible schedule   |   Part-time   |                           
Faith-filled work 

If you have a heart for the Church’s               
mission and experience in development 
or fundraising, we’d love to hear from 
you!  Help us bring Christ’s love to those 
most in need! 

To apply or learn more, email Jason 
Halstead at jason@bkocala.org  
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Practicing Good Stewardship in Our Parishes 
 We’re still in the grip of a hot and sunny summer, but August brings a wake-up call. By August’s 
end, visiting relatives have gone home, schools will be open, swimming pools will be closed, and                 
college kids have packed up and left for the halls of academia. What’s all that mean for the Christian 
steward? As we journey through August, parishes begin to teem with plans and new vitality.  

                                  

 The parish is where the church lives, and stewards are the lifeblood of a successful parish. In 
the parish, we find community and support, liturgy and ritual, sacrament and healing. In the parish, 
we find a way to give and a way to receive. On a practical level, fall is the time when parish planning 
gears up for the seasons ahead. Now, for a Christian steward, is the time to prayerfully consider your 
own involvement in the life of the parish in the coming year. How might we serve—and be served? 
The Christian steward knows participation in the parish is a win-win situation, feeding us as we feed 
others.  

 Where to begin? Your parish website or office may provide a list of ministries. Consider your 
own unique gifts and respond in a way that nourishes your soul! Maybe you’re the party planner 
who’d love to serve on a social committee. Or perhaps you have a heart for helping the bereaved. Are 
you called to  lector, or perhaps to take the eucharist to the homebound? Maybe this is the year you 
need to soak in the fruits of adult education. Possibly you see a  ministry missing and want to propose 
it. Perhaps, as a long time steward, you want to be part of revitalizing the stewardship efforts of your 
parish.  

 August is a perfect time to reflect on where—not “if” - you are called. August provides time to                      
decompress from a busy, fun summer and pray about where your own road to discipleship leads you 
next.  
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Hybrid Gel
Dipping Powder
Gel Nails
Facial

L.A. NAILSL.A. NAILS  * N E W  C U S T O M E R  $ 5  O F F

* E V E R Y  3 R D  V I S I T  $ 5  O F F

* B I R T H D A Y  T R E A T  1 0 %  O F F

* G R O U P  O F  4  G E T  1 0 %  O F F

* N E W  C U S T O M E R  $ 5  O F F

* E V E R Y  3 R D  V I S I T  $ 5  O F F

* B I R T H D A Y  T R E A T  1 0 %  O F F

* G R O U P  O F  4  G E T  1 0 %  O F F

Professional Nail Care for Ladies & Gentlemen

Baylee Plaza
16920 SE US HWY 441, #103 

Summerfield, FL 34491 
(352-245-0256) 

Mon-Sat : 9am-6:30pm 
Closed Sunday

Acrylic Nails
Waxing 
Pedicure
Manicure

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847

 
2025-2025 Religious Ed Classes                

Begins Sunday, August 17                    
avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

 
 

Annual Stewardship                                
Welcome Luncheon                               
Sunday, August 24                                        

After 11:00 Mass                              
King of Kings 

 
 

High School Sacraments Class                    
Begins Wednesday, September 3                           

lross@blessedtrinity.org 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Worship 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Sacristans                                                                  
Peggy McClaskey      352.875.3554                                                      
peggymcclaskey@aol.com  
 
Ushers                                                                                
Marty Egan      352.362.7776                                                 
ushers@blessedtrinity.org 
 
Youth Ministry (Life Teen)                                                                      
Lydia Ross    352.629.8092                                                    
lross@blessedtrinity.org 
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